
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
17th September, 2018 

Big Day In - Change of Date 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Katoomba High School has rescheduled the Big Day In for Tuesday 16th October (week 1 Term 4). 
 
The day will commence at 10.00 a.m. and conclude at 2.00 p.m. Students will be accompanied by Mr 
Morris, however, we will require the assistance of parents with transport. If providing a lift, we will contact 
you before the end of term. Parents transporting students should present their drivers’ licence, registration 
& insurance papers, to the school office before 16th October. Students will depart from Blackheath PS by 
9.30am. 
 

• Students should wear full school uniform with enclosed shoes (ballet flats and rabens are not 
acceptable) 

• Hats and sunblock are essential 
 
Ride bands ($25) should already have been pre-purchased from Blackheath PS office. If you have 
not already done so, they may be purchased from Katoomba HS ($30) on the day. 
 
This excursion is open to all Year 6 students, however, is particularly valuable if your child will be attending 
Katoomba High School in 2019. If you would like your child to attend this day, please complete the 
attached note and return to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 25th September. 
 
 
Sheryl Cootes   Kim Lynch   Stephen Morris  
Stage 3 Coordinators 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Katoomba HS Big Day In 
Please return form by Tuesday 25th September 

 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ of class _________ to attend 
Katoomba HS for the Big Day In on Tuesday 16th October. I understand students will travel by private 
transport. 
 
My child has the following medical conditions: _________________________________________ 
 
Contact number on the day _______________________ 
 
I am able to transport my child to Katoomba HS Yes / No 
I am able to provide transport for other students Yes / No Number of seats ________ 
I require transport for my child   Yes / No 
 
I enclose $25 for ride bands ___ I have paid $25 online ____ Receipt No. ______________ 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________ Date _____________________________ 
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